

Fruitland Township E-News

4545 Nestrom Rd Whitehall, MI 49461 Phone: (231) 766-3208 Fax: (231) 766-3027

www.fruitlandmi.gov

Township Board

Jeff Marcinkowski, Supervisor Alexa Steffes, Clerk Justin Roggero, Treasurer Trustees Brent Brower Sondra Cross Mike Holman Christopher VanOosterhout

PEST CONTROL SALESPERSONS

It has been brought to the attention of Township staff that a group of Aptive Pest Control salespersons are going door to door in the Township hard selling residents to purchase pest control services. After receiving several complaints, the Township made contact with Aptive's Corporate Supervisors and asked them to remove their salespersons from the Township and not to solicit within the Township boundaries in the future.

If you have signed up for these services, **you have three days to cancel**, if you so desire.

If you have any questions, please contact the Township Supervisor, Jeff Marcinkowski, at 231-766-3208.

TOWN HALL MEETING 09/09/2025

Join us for the next Fruitland Township

Town Hall Meeting!

This meeting will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, September 9th.

The focus of this Town Hall Meeting will be the White Lake Ambulance Authority. A representative from the White Lake Ambulance Authority will give a short presentation and will be available to answer questions. After their presentation there will be an opportunity for open dialogue from the community.

JOINT WORK SESSION 09/11/2025

The Fruitland Township Parks and Recreation Commission, Planning Commission, and Board of Trustees will hold a Joint Work Session Meeting at Fruitland Township Hall on **September 11, 2025 at 6:00 PM** for the purpose of collaboration and discussion about the future Master Plan for Fruitland Township.

SEPTIC INFORMATIONAL WEBINAR

SepticSmart Week is September 15-19 and aims to raise awareness of effective septic management for residents whose wastewater is treated by a septic system. Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) is offering a free webinar on September 15th at 9:00 AM about Septic Systems and the Environment, which is available to the public.

Webinar attendees will learn about:

- the basics of septic systems
- septic systems and the environment
- septic system operation and maintenance tips

Register for the webinar: Septic Systems and the Environment

If you can't attend the webinar, you can find more SepticSmart resources here: SepticSmart

OFFICE CLOSURE

Follow us on Facebook

Fruitland Township Hall will be closed for Labor Day on Monday, September 1st, 2025. The office will open for normal business hours on Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025 at 7:30 AM. Fruitland Township now has an official Facebook Page where we post events in the community and important information.



Unsubscribe | Manage your subscription 4545 Nestrom Road

Whitehall, MI 49461

